
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio     The Honorable Sam Graves 

Chair        Ranking Member 
House Transportation and      House Transportation and 

Infrastructure Committee     Infrastructure Committee 

2165 Rayburn House Office Building    2164 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington D.C. 20515     Washington D.C. 20515 

 
RE: Member Certification for High Line Connections Project – Hudson River Park/Javits Center Connection 

 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves: 

 

I am requesting $5,000,000 in funding for High Line Connections Project – Hudson River Park/Javits Center Connection 

in the forthcoming surface transportation reauthorization. The project sponsor is the New York State Empire State 
Development. The project is located at 34th Street and 12th Avenue, New York, New York. The Zip Code is 10011.  

 

The federal funding designated for this project would: fund the design and planning of the project.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following benefits: promote pedestrian 
safety and a more environmentally friendly, auto-free commuter area. The project will also link local communities to each 

other and the commercial, public, and residential resources of the High Line neighborhoods and the greater West Side.  

 

Pursuant to Clause 17 of House Rule XXIII and in accordance with the Committee’s guidance, I certify that neither I nor 

my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. Thank you for your leadership and consideration. 
 

  Sincerely,  

 
             JERROLD NADLER 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 


